License No. SNM-1227
Docket No. 70-1257 MAY 141985

Exxon Nuclear Company, Inc.
2101 Horn Rapids Road
Richland, Washington 99352

Attention: Mr. C. W. Malody
Corporate Licensing

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letters dated April 12, 1985 and May 1, 1985. The April
letter informed us of the steps you have taken to correct the item which we
brought to your attention in our letter dated March 19, 1985. Your
corrective actions will be verified during our next inspection.

Your May 1, 1995 letter described your nuclear safety management control
system, procedure revisions, responsibility, reassignments, organization of a
task force and planned implementation of its recommendations. The effect of
these changes on the nuclear safety practices of operations will be followed
closely during future NRC inspections.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
Original slaned K
R. D. Th
James f hgg‘f’gsonry, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety and
Safeguards Branch
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